Thank you again for registering for Raritan Headwaters Stream Cleanup on April 14th from 9 am - 12 noon.
This event will be held rain or shine. Thisemail is confirmation of your successful registration. If any of the
information displayed below isincorrect, please contact us as soon as possible.

Site Descriptions:

For more information about your site including driving directions, please click HERE. Scroll through the
pages to find your site number (they are organized in numerical order).

Logistics:

On the morning of the cleanup, you will be greeted by your Site Coordinator at the designated meeting
location. The site coordinator will have you sign-in and provide you with your trash bags, gloves, water, and
snacks. The Site Coordinator will orient you to the site and explain the area to be cleaned up. Please bring
your trash bags to the designated drop off location at the end of the event. Thisis akid-friendly service
project, but please keep a close eye on your children throughout the event because their safety is paramount.
What to Wear:

Thisevent israin or shine, dress accordingly. No one is required to get into the stream. If working on land
wear a hat, sturdy boots or shoes, and long-deeved shirts and pants for tick protection. Stream depth varies
across our stream cleanup sites and changes with the weather, if you plan on getting in the stream come
prepared with rubber boots or waders.

What to Bring:

Y ou are encouraged to bring your own reusable water bottle and work gloves. Raritan Headwaters will
provide trash bags, gloves, water and snacks. If you sign up later than March 26th, please come prepared with
your own gloves and bags.

Data Collection:

This year Raritan Headwaters is asking you to collect data on the number of plastic bags you cleanup. Data
sheets will be provided.

Thank you,

Angela Gorczyca


https://www.raritanheadwaters.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/02/2018-Stream-Cleanup-Manual_v4.pdf

